
From:                                      MDCSendmail@mackenzie.govt.nz

Sent:                                       Mon, 21 Nov 2022 17:38:26 +1100 (AEDT)

To:                                          District Plan

Subject:                                 Mackenzie District Council - Submission on Proposed Plan Change to the Mackenzie 

District Plan

A new Submission on Proposed Plan Change to the Mackenzie District Plan has been received.

Plan Change Number

Which Plan Change 

number?: 
21

Details of Applicant

First Name: Deidre

Last Name: Senior

Postal Address: 25 Hallewell Road Twizel

Email: deidre.roly@gmail.com

Telephone No: 0273256277

Fax: 

Date: 2022-11-21 00:00:00

Customer number (if known): 

Contact person: 

Contact person Telephone 

No: 

Submission Details

The specific provisions of the 

Proposal my submission 

relates to are as follows: 

The removal of the green area between Dobson Place and Ruataniwha 

Road.

I support / oppose these 

provisions: 
I oppose in full

The reason(s) for my 

submission are: 

Frisbee golf is taking off and the 18 hole course is an asset to Twizel. 

The green space on the town boundary is a feature of Twizel and 

welcoming to passers-by and those coming into the town. There are 

plenty of other places that accommodation can be built upon, without 

eliminating this feature of the town.

I seek the following decision 

from the Mackenzie District 

Council: 

To repel this proposal and find other options for required 

accommodation options to be built upon. 



I do or do not wish to be heard 

in support of my submission: 
I do not

If others make a similar 

submission I would or would 

not be prepared to consider 

presenting a joint case with 

them at any hearing: 

I would not

Additional information for 

this submission: 

Attach a supporting 

document: 
No file uploaded


